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National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association 
 
 
 
 
 
January 6, 2011 
 
Dear Dan, 
 
In December, 2010, the NIAAA Board of Directors reviewed the FreeRecruitingWebinar.org 
initiative.  After careful consideration, our Board voted to endorse the initiative. 
 
The NIAAA leadership feels FreeRecruitingWebinar.org provides a valuable service to our 
members but more importantly, an invaluable service to the students we serve. Free 
RecruitingWebinar.org imparts valuable education to the students and their parents on a subject 
they know very little about and it is at no cost to the parent. 
 
Thank you for this important service and keep up the good work. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Whitehead, CMAA 
Executive Director 
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